
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is hard to believe that we are already travelling through November. We have had a great start to this 

half term. Our pupils continue to shine and try their best in all that they do. 

Please take the time to read this newsletter and jot down any dates that will be important to you and your 

family. 

 

 

 

 

  

Children in Need 
Friday 15th November 2024 

 

Children are welcome to come to school wearing something colourful 

and/or spotty and families are welcome to make a donation to Children 

in Need on Parent Pay. A communication has previously been sent out 

with a link to Parent Pay. 

November the month of Remembrance 

During November we take the time to pray for those who have died. We learn about 

Remembrance Day and encourage our children to pay attention to what is happening in our 

locality and Nationally, to mark this important period. 

This year our pupils led us in prayer at the memorial in Wheatley Hill. As always, they were 

respectful and it was a lovely opportunity to deepen their understanding of local history.  

 

 

                                          

 

  

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord 

And let perpetual light shine upon 

them. 

May they rest in peace. 

Amen 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact the office or 

speak to a member of staff, if 

you would like to take part in 

the workshop. 

01429820333 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fancy dress disco 

Thank you to Friends of the School and staff who helped to                                    

organise the disco. It was a lovely event for our pupils and school         

community. 

 

  

School Council 

Elections 

Next week 



 
 

Thank you to all who took the time to complete surveys – 

the details of after school club provision will be shared next week. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES for your diary 

Please support school staff by recording important times and dates relevant to 

you and your family. 

Children in Need Day – wear 

something spotty 
Friday 15th November 

Whole School Photographs Tuesday November 19th am 

Class 3 trip to Centre for Life Monday 25th November 

Class 2 trip to the Hancock Museum Friday 29th November 

Wreath Making Workshop for adults Tuesday 3rd December 6pm 

Class 1 families – Christmas Stay and 

Play event 
Tuesday 10th December 9-10am 

KS1 Nativity Thursday 12th December 2pm 

Christmas Fayre Friday 13th December 1:30pm 

Santa Run details will follow Monday 16th December 1pm 

KS2 Carol Service 18th December time  

End of term – 1pm finish Friday 20th December  

 

Details of Christmas events will follow in the next newsletter. 

 


